House Bill 211

Oppose this bill, table it permanently!

There is no reason for this bill, biologically, socially, for safety concerns or anything else.
However, there are financial consequences of this bill.

Non-residents contribute approx. 75% of the revenue collected for the sale of Licenses & Tags.

These monies generate a 3:1 return to ADFG through a self-imposed 10% tax on hunting and
fishing equipment (Dingell-Johnson and Pittman-Robertson Act) that is used for management of
the resource.

These non-residents are the only tourists that generate substantial revenues for management of
our fish and game.

You (legislators) have much more pressing issues before you than this bill — Prioritize and
Focus!



